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This bill requires the Purchasing Agent, under certain circumstances, to use County-based small businesses for 
construction or purchases of goods and services when the aggregate purchase amount does not exceed $30,000 at the 
time price quotations are solicited.  There is an exception if the Purchasing Agent determines in writing that there are 
not at least three (3) available County-based businesses that can adequately perform the requirements or if a 
County-based business cannot offer a reasonable price for the contract which is within 12% above the best price on 
the open market.  Marian Brown from the Office of Central Services spoke in support of the bill and does not foresee
any problems with its implementation.  The Committee members inquired about the threshold amount of $30,000 and
if that is still an adequate threshold.  Ms. Brown indicated that the threshold is still a little low but was increased 
three years ago to the current amount.

The Office of Law has reviewed this bill and finds it to be in proper legislative form with no legal impediments to its 
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enactment.

The enactment of CB-25-2013 will not have an adverse fiscal impact on the County as an additional cost incurred will
be minimal.

BACKGROUND INFORMATION/FISCAL IMPACT:
(Includes reason for proposal, as well as any unique statutory requirements)
The proposed legislation requires the Purchasing Agent under certain circumstances to utilize County-based small 
businesses for goods and services or construction when the amount of the purchase is small and does not exceed an 
aggregate amount of $30,000. 
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